
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021.977 
Released – 21 October 2021 
 
Thank you for your email received 13 October 2021 requesting information regarding OPEL 3 and 
4. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
For each day of the past 24 months, how many days has your hospital trust declared an 
OPEL 3 or 4. 
 
The Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust provides wide-ranging NHS care for people in 
the community, in a range of settings including people’s own homes; nursing homes; health 
clinics; community hospitals; minor injury units and in mobile units.  We do not declare OPEL 
status; therefore we do not hold any information pertinent to your request. 


